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I oppose this bill, and I hope that you all oppose it as well. 

PERS is already at risk of bankruptcy and accounting for climate risks will put it 

further in the hole.   

If one of those climate risks is "Wildfire," understand a few things: 

1.  The forest "service" allows for fires to get out of control.  They have not been good 

stewards of our forests. 

2.  Our governors have not stopped fires on US Forests in Oregon, nor has the 

federal government. 

3.  Geoengineering causes highly flammable materials to be sprayed over our 

forests, our lands, our animals, our bees.   

A BETTER SOLUTION:   

     Introduce legislation to stop geoengineering like 32 other states have done and 

the wildfire problem will diminish.   

     The rest of the climate risk assessment is a hoax.  Do your research, but don't 

expect the truth on Wikipedia and other forms of social media which have been 

propagandized.   


